
 
From: Thomas Wong [mailto:thomaswg@nortelnetworks.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2004 3:46 PM 
To: dward ATCB 
Subject: RE: AB6NT800RM-CBTS_ATCB001224 
 
Dennis, 
  
There is no tune-up in the field.  All tune-up are done in the factory.  In pg 9 of my "Exhibit 2 - 
800MHz RM test report summary.pdf",  
we have put a statement down about the tune-up procedure.  I am included here for you 
reference. 

 
Please let me know whether it is sufficient.  Thanks. 
  
  
Regards, 
  

Thomas Wong  
CDMA/TDMA Regulatory Prime  
5050-40th St. N.E. Calgary, Alberta, T3J 4P8  
Tel: 403-769-2425 (ESN 758-2425)  
Fax:403-769-7806(ESN 758-7806)  
email: thomaswg@nortelnetworks.com  


